
 Dow University of Health Sciences 
Directorate of Procurement 

 

  

Suparco Road,off Main University Road,Gulzar-e-Hijri, Scheme  33, Karachi 
Tele:PABX 021-99261472-9  Email:director.procurement@duhs.edu.pk, 

 

No. DUHS/DP/2018/-38      Dated: 17th April, 2018   

 

Notice For Cancellation of Bidding Process 

 

This is with reference to Notice Inviting Tender (NIT) No.  DUHS/DP/2018/-37/40 Dated 

10 March 2018, published in Daily Dawn, Daily lang & Daily Ibrat on 13th March 2018 and 

at SPPRA Sr. No. 37271, vide which bids were invited for the Procurement of Fiber Optics 

Connectivity (Ref. No. DUHS/DP/2018/-38) 

 

I would like to inform you that the tender under reference have been cancelled/scrapped by 

the competent authority in accordance with the Clause 25 of SPPRA Rules 2010 (Amended 

2017). 

 

 

Director Procurement 

Dow University of Health Sciences, Karachi 

 

 

Copy forwarded with best compliments to the Director (A&F), Sindh 

Public Procurement Regulatory Authority, Karachi with the request that the same may 

please be hoisted on the authority’s website. 

 

 


